
 

 
ASIA-PACIFIC TELECOMMUNITY 

12/49 Soi 5, Chaeng Watthana Road, Bangkok 10210, Thailand 
 

  
E-mail: aptict@apt.int, Web Site: www.apt.int, Telephone: + 66 2 5730044, Telefax: + 66 2 5737479 

  

Ref: APT/2018/AWG-23/CL-1  30 April 2018 
  

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Request for information to update APT Report (APT/AWG/REP-15 (Rev.4)) 
 

Please refer to the 23rd meeting of APT Wireless Group (AWG-23) which was 
held from 9-13 April 2018 in Danang City, Viet Nam. AWG-23 agreed to update the APT 
Report on “Information of Mobile Operator’s Frequencies, Technologies and License 
Durations in Asia Pacific Countries” in order to reflect the latest information of each APT 
member country. 

 
The above-mentioned report (APT/AWG/REP-15(Rev.4)) contains information 

on the licensing of the terrestrial mobile cellular networks in the APT member countries, such 
as Operators’ name, Frequency band, Technology used in the frequency band, and License 
duration. Please refer to the file attached herewith.  

 
In this regard, I would like to request your Administration to review the 

information in such report and provide the updated information to APT Secretariat preferably 
by email to aptawg@apt.int  prior to the 24th meeting of AWG (AWG-24) to be held in 
September 2018.   

 
I thank you in advance for your cooperation and look forward to your timely 

response. 
 

  
    Yours sincerely, 

       
      Areewan Haorangsi 

     Secretary General 
 

 
Encl:  APT Report on Information of Mobile Operator’s Frequencies, Technologies and 

License Durations in Asia Pacific Countries 
 
 
To: APT Members 
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